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heating system. The Council approved the draft agreement between the ITER Organization and 
Consorzio RFX to extend the Neutral Beam Test Facility’s mission until May 2030.  

 
ITER Member support: The Council noted with appreciation the efforts made by all Members to meet 
their in-kind and in-cash commitments to enable successful implementation of the refinements to the 
construction strategy to achieve First Plasma in 2025. The Council reaffirmed the importance of all 
ITER Members meeting their annual in-kind and in-cash commitments on a timely basis to enable 
successful implementation of the construction strategy. 
 
Council Members reaffirmed their strong belief in the value of the ITER Project mission and vision to 
develop fusion science and technology, and resolved to work together to find timely solutions to 
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